
 
           
Dear Chairman Rangel and Ranking Member McCrery: 
 
 This written statement is being provided pursuant to House Rule XXIII, which 
requires the disclosure of certain information for any bill containing a limited tariff 
benefit as defined by House Rule XXI.   
     
 H.R. ________ was introduced on _________ in response to the Ways and Means 
Trade Subcommittee’s request for bills to be considered for inclusion in the next 
Miscellaneous Tariff Bill.   
 

_____  I am not required to submit a disclosure statement because the 
modification to the Harmonized Tariff Schedule of the United States that I 
am requesting in this bill is anticipated to benefit more than 10 individuals 
or entities, and as such does not contain a limited tariff benefit.      
  

            
_____  The modification to the Harmonized Tariff Schedule of the United 
States that I am requesting in this bill contains a limited tariff benefit and 
the requisite information is provided in the attached disclosure statement 
form.   

 
_____  Based on the information currently available, I do not know 
whether the modification to the Harmonized Tariff Schedule of the United 
States that I am requesting in this bill contains a limited tariff benefit.  As 
such, I am deferring submission of the disclosure statement until the 
completion of the public comment period and U.S. International Trade 
Commission’s verification of anticipated beneficiaries.   

          
 
       Sincerely, 


